

## Carrizozo Municipal Schools

P.O. BOX 99, CARRIZOZO, NM 88301 Phone: (575)648-2348 \* Fax: (575)648-2216 Cody Patterson Superintendent

Eli Barela - Principal Cathy Barela - Dean of Students

Carrizozo Municipal Schools P.O. Box 99, Carrizozo, NM 88301

Phone: (575) 648-2348 \* Fax: (575) 648 - 2216

Memo: Filling of Vacant Board Position

Date: 2/17/2022

Vacant Board Position Carrizozo Municipal Schools

Carrizozo Municipal Schools has a vacant board position for the Carrizozo Municipal Schools School Board. Following is the process of Carrizozo School Board will follow to fill the vacant position. The school board will be accepting letters of interest until Thursday May 5, 2022 up to 12:00 p.m.(noon). Late letters of interest will not be considered. Letters need to be submitted to the administration office on 800 D Ave. no later than 12:00 p.m.

If additional interviews are needed, the board will schedule the appointments with prospective candidates.

The board will appoint the chosen application at the next schedule board meeting.

If you have any questions please contact Carrizozo Schools at 575-648-2346.

Thank You,

Cody Patterson Superintendent